
Date:  March 4, 2021 

Rene Vlahovic 

 Hwy #27, 

Kleinburg, Ontario 

Canada,  

Dear Linda Jackson, 

- I am a long-time resident of Kleinburg, since 1965. I have raised my family in Kleinburg and have

strong ties to the community.

- In all the elections, my family and I voted for you and your mother.

- I made several requests to you, the councilors and mayor, to answer the question why does the

intersection at Kirby Rd, along Hwy #27 up to King Vaughan Line need to be so large. (Approx.

1.5km to 1.9km)? Forget about the large intersections at Weston Rd. and King Side Rd, and

Nashville Rd. and Hwy #50.

- I never got a response?

- So, I must assume that you really do not know why the intersections are so big? So why would

you endorse it?

OR

You did know and did not want to tell the people of Kleinburg?  That is a shame?

- You voted in favor of the Hwy 413.

- The Vaughan area transportations systems are a mess. You think this will help? Vaughan needs

another 400 series highway?

- As of last night, beyond the Stop the 413 group, I received 693 E mails congratulating me in

getting the council to overturn their previous position.
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- I question if you really know what you are doing, or care for the people of Kleinburg? 

 

 

Yours truly, one of the squealers, 

Rene Vlahovic 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


